
Daddy Daughter Dance!
The Daddy/Daughter dance is a wonderful opportunity for
Dads to spend quality time with their daughters.

Together they will learn a dance that they will perform during
the June Spring Dance Recital. Dancers must be 3 years of age by
January 1, 2018 in order to participate. We want this to be an
enjoyable experience for everyone; therefore, it’s very important
that all participants are aware of their responsibilities and
required time commitment.

June 2 & 3
2018

Now accepting
registrations for
the 2018 Daddy
Daughter
Dance

PIEDMONT SCHOOL OF MUSIC & DANCE MUSIC-DANCE.ORG

Calling All Dads!
Create memories that will last a lifetime!

Includes:
Rehearsals
Dress Rehearsal
Online Tutorial!

Sample Video Footage may be viewed on PSMD’s website!
www.Music-Dance.org
Click on EXTRAS
Click on PARENT PORTAL
Portal Password: hello
Select: Daddy Daughter Dance
Vimeo Password: daddydaugher



EASY ONLINE REGISTRATION JUNE 2 & 3, 2018

HOW DO I SIGN UP FOR DADDY/DAUGHTER?
www.Music-Dance.org
Click: EXTRAS
Click: PARENT PORTAL
Password: hello (all lowercase)
Select: “Daddy Daughter” Tab

If you have any questions or cannot attend a rehearsal,

please contact Kristin @ KristinPSMD@gmail.com

Girls in the Daddy/Daughter dance will need a white dress, and the dads
will need dark dress slacks, white button down shirt, dark shoes and socks.
Since it can sometimes be frustrating to locate a white dress, we will have
some options available for you to order upon request.

Please read the following information very carefully
before committing to the Daddy/Daughter Dance
2018
1. The non-refundable fee to participate is $85 (includes all rehearsals, dress
rehearsal and access to the online video choreography tutorial!) and will be
deducted automatically from your tuition account. This fee is non-
refundable, so moms, make sure the dad actually knows about the dance,
rehearsal dates and times and is fully committed before signing up. Dancers
must be 3 years of age by January 1, 2018 in order to participate.

2. The Daddy/Daughter dance is great fun but it also
involves lifting your daughter, basic choreography and
several hours of rehearsals. If you have back problems or
other physical conditions that prohibit you from lifting the
weight of your daughter or kneeling, please contact us
before you sign up for the Daddy/Daughter dance.

3. There are 6 rehearsals:
CLT & KAN: Saturday, January 27, Saturday, February 24,
Saturday, March 10, Saturday, April 21 & Saturday, May 19

KPAC: Dress Rehearsal Friday, June 1st MANDATORY

4. We make every effort to adhere to the rehearsal schedule. However, this is
“showbiz” and circumstances beyond our control sometimes cause schedule
changes. If the schedule is adjusted, we will provide at least 24-hours
notice.

5. We will communicate with Daddy/Daughter participants via
email only. If you do not have email or if you never check your
email, please do not register for the Daddy/Daughter dance.

6. The Daddy/Daughter dance is an experience that will last a
lifetime. Sharing rehearsal time and working through difficult
choreography with your daughter will be as memorable as the
actual performance itself!

7. All rehearsals are “Closed Rehearsals”, meaning Moms,
friends and family may not watch the daddy daughter
rehearsals.

8. Dads must know and memorize the following information in
order to be placed in the correct cast. This information will be
given to you on or before your first rehearsal:

a. What recital is your daughter in?

b. What day is the recital?

c. What date is the recital?

d. What time is the recital?

e. Where is the recital (physical location)?

f. What is the name of the dance that your daughter is
performing in her regular weekly class?

9. The Daddy/Daughter Dance will be the last number of each
recital. Daddy/Daughter couples will only perform once. In the
event your daughter is required to perform in multiple recitals
due to class schedule, we will contact you and assign a specific
performance for their Daddy/Daughter Dance. If there are
siblings wanting to perform with their dad, please complete one
form per child, and we will contact you with more details.

10. We realize that many dads travel out of town on business;
however, rehearsal attendance is very important. We kindly ask
that you not miss the last “In Studio” rehearsal as this is when
stage placements are assigned, and please remember that the
dress rehearsal is mandatory. Unfortunately, we are unable to
alter the rehearsal schedule to accommodate individual travel
plans, illness, vacation etc.

All You Need to Know…


